

Broomfield Weekly Bulletin

A hello from Broomfield!

Monday 27th
April 2020

Hello everyone...

I hope that you had a good week last week and that you managed to upload some/all of your work as well as enjoying the lovely weather so far.

Your teachers have been sharing lots of the brilliant work that you have been doing—*I am so proud of you all*. There seems to be huge amounts of effort going into it all. Some of it should be a bit trickier but the idea is that you can have a good go at most of it on your own. We clearly have some very creative children at Broomfield!

Now I am a BIG Star Wars fan and next Monday is:

If you are a big fan like me and want to celebrate the dayplease send a picture to your teacher through Tapestry or Seesaw of any of the following:

- 1) You dressed up as a favourite character
- 2) A picture that you have drawn
- 3) A Star wars model from Lego or anything else
- 4) A movie trailer using imovie or similar



They will send me your work and I can put the pictures on the website (if your parents are happy! - check first please) for you all to look at. (I have my T-shirt and Yoda mask ready...)

Below are some different websites to try if you have time to spare...

https://www.wizardingworld.com/collections
/harry-potter-at-home

For Harry Potter fans

https://www.montereybayaquarium.org/animals/live-cams

For wildlife and sea world fans

https://www.funology.com/

For science fans

Never say,
"I can't"
Always say,
"I'll try"

Have a great week $\,$ everybody and keep safe \dots until next time!

Goodbye from Miss Allison & Juniper the kitten who is doing her best Yoda impression ready for next week!









Broomfield Weekly Bulletin

A hello from Broomfield!

Monday 27th April 2020

Messages for families...

Dear all

I hope that you and the children are gradually getting back into the swing of things after the Easter break.

Children seem to be engaging in their work well and thank you for helping them as best as you can. If they upload some work each day that would be great. All work set is now on Tapestry or Seesaw.

I have set the children a task for next week if they are Star Wars fans (see page 1). Please get your child to upload their picture on Tapestry/Seesaw for the school website if you are happy for it to go on.

I have uploaded the Decorate an Egg competition run by FOBs over Easter and the winners as well as our Year 6 pictures on the last day before we closed—hopefully we will be back but who knows...

Some of you have asked if the children can change their reading books. We have been out of school now for 5 weeks and they probably need swapping. Below is a timetable of when you can come to school to change any books. If you have children in other year groups please just choose one day to come for all of them to save multiple trips. We will be operating social distancing on these days please.

Tuesday 28th April Year 1—Miss Chapman

Wednesday 29th April Year 4/5—Mr Rowley

Thursday 30th April

Year 3/4—Miss Trowbridge

Year 6 children are returning books only please.

Friday 1st May Year 4/5—Mr Tyler

Monday 4th May Year 2—Mrs Parish & Mrs Bond

Tuesday 5th May Year 3/4—Miss Smith

Please ensure that you fill in any ms forms links as I need to account for all of our children. If you need to get in touch then please use Studybugs, the office email address or our emergency contact numbers are on the COVID-19 section on the website.

Have a good week and thank you for your support.

Miss Allison



COVID-19: Five steps to look after yourself and others









